
 

 
 

31 August 2018 

 
Dear EXCO Members, Provinces & Clubs 
 
Re: ANNOUNCEMENT OF U20 NATIONAL ICE HOCKEY SQUAD FOR 2019 
 
We have the pleasure of announcing the National Squad for the 2019 IIHF Ice Hockey U20 World 
Championship, Division III that will take place in Iceland from the 14th – 20th January 2019. 
 

 
 
The final team will be selected from these groups for the respective championship as per dates 
provided by SAIHF. 
 
It is required that all selected players pay a non-refundable squad fee of R2,500-00 to SAIHF by the 
30th September 2018. 
 
The U20 National Team Officials are: 
   Manager :  Steven Johnson                                               Assistant Manager:  Vicki Venter 
 
We would like to congratulate all the players on being selected for the National Squad and wish you 
the best of luck with your preparation and selection to the final team. 
 
Yours in Sport 

 
H Botha       
President   


